PENNSBURY SCHOOL DISTRICT
134 Yardley Avenue * Post Office Box 338
Fallsington, Pennsylvania 19058-0338
Telephone: (215) 428-4162
Fax: (267) 790-0150

GEORGE C. STEILL www.pennsburysd.org
Director of Facilities

August 1, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Pennsbury School District, in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (AHERA) has conducted inspections of all School
District buildings for the presence of Asbestos-Containing Building Materials
(ACBM). An asbestos management plan for each building was developed
detailing the location and condition of all ACBM along with the short-term
actions to be taken to protect the building occupants. These management
plans are available for review by any interested person in either the District
Administration office or the individual school office during normal working hours.

The District conducts an AHERA 6-Month Periodic Surveillance Inspection District-
wide in the Spring and Autumn each year.

AHERA regulations require re-inspections of all buildings every three years by an
accredifed building inspector. This triennial inspection was conducted during
the month of May 2022.

Sincerely,

Guoge Ottt

George Steill
Director of Facilities
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